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Tuesday 28th March 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We would like to order some branded presentation folders for school. These folders will be given to prospective 
parents and will hopefully be a representation of life at St John’s. In order to do this, we would like to use some 
images of the children. A picture with your child on has been chosen. Please could you have a look at the photos in 
the folder below, get back to us if you are willing to give consent for those pictures to be used from now and for a 
further five years. 
 
https://photos.app.goo.gl/XvFEeeDFTFEzu97K8 
 
 

Yes, I am happy for my child’s photo to be selected for long term  [   ] 

 

No, I do not wish my child’s photo to be selected for long term use  [   ] 

 

Child’s name ……………………………………………………………..………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Parent/Carer signature ………………………………………………………………………             Date ……………………………………………. 

Parent/Carer print name …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….… 

Or you can sign your consent online: https://forms.gle/A1rx8fKgZRBQYzms6 

 
 
Please note that this form does not affect existing pupil data consents (e.g. if you have said that your child’s photo 
should never be on the website, this will continue to be the case) – but if you wish to amend your existing consent, 
you can contact the school office.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Lindsey Hodgson  
Head of School 
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